
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:27:13 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:29 AM
Subject: FW: Gas station in Borden

-----Original Message-----
From: Vanessa Clements [mailto:nvclements@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 9:33 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas station in Borden

Hello
I am writing to say I and my family 100% object to have D.P Murphy Inc get approved to build a gas station in
Borden-Carleton There is absolutely no reason for this to happen both of the gas stations already out there serve us
islanders and guests Again I OBJECT!!!!!
Thanks you
Vanessa Clements
9023938280

Sent from my iPhone
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